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NOTICE: PayPal Outage Reported 
 
A key part of the Internet’s infrastructure was attacked today causing some major web 
sites/services to become inaccessible for many users. Currently PayPal users 
worldwide are being affected by this outage and are unable to process payments. A 
review of GSUSA’s PayPal transactions indicates that the issue began affecting our 
customers around 12PM ET this afternoon.  
 
We do not have any additional information from PayPal, but we do suggest contacting 
them directly for additional information. 
 
Below is a link to a Chicago Tribune article regarding the issue: 

 
http://www.chicagotribune.com/bluesky/technology/ct-internet-down-ddos-attack-
20161021-story.html 
 
An update will be sent as soon as one is available. 
 
Thank you for your patience! 
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